
 

 

To: principal@yaraschool.net; shehanask@yaraschool.net 

Subject: A gesture of appreciation 

Respected Madam, 

Assalamu Alaikum  (Varah)…. 

Good Morning… 

Hope all are well and staying safe. 

I am the mother of Mahmood Saifudheen .S. , Grade 2 - F, 

From my heart I thank you and your team for your efforts towards delivering virtual classes  

I want to express my sincere appreciation to the class teacher (Mrs.Nazia Maqsood)  for the  

Remarkable and inspiring guide  to my son. 

She encouraged all the  students by prompting feedbacks from them.  Mrs. Nazia Maqsood  

teacher  had   wonderful service humble nature to learn the entire student’s.  

Her teaching method is excellent. And easy to understand .As a parent I know perfect teacher are  

hard to find Mrs. Nazia Maqsood teacher is the Best teacher for my child. 

And I really thank to Mrs . Rizwana ( Hindi teacher) Mr. Abdul Haq (Tamil teacher)  

Thank you again for your wise and strong leadership. I am proud that my kid is the part of  

YARA INTERNATIONAL SCHOOL. 

Sincerely, 

Shahul Hamid.N  &  Majitha Banu.A 

Parent of Mahmood Saifudheen .S 

2 - F 

YARA International School 

 

 

 

 

 


